

Country Women's Association Hostel, Dubbo

c. 1945 - c. 1958

Other Names: • Matthew Robinson Girls' Hostel

CWA Hostel, Dubbo

Dubbo CWA Hostel

Details

The Country Women's Association Hostel, Dubbo was opened by the Dubbo Country Women's Association around 1945. It was a boarding hostel to help girls attend secondary school, and closed around 1958.

Country Women's Association Hostel, Dubbo was opened after a Country Women's Association member, Mrs Matthew Robinson, donated a house in memory of her husband. The Hostel was previously owned by the Presbyterian Church, from which they operated a hostel for boys called St Andrew's Presbyterian Hostel.

More info

Related Entries

Related Organisations

- Country Women's Association of New South Wales (1922 current)
 Country Women's Association Dubbo branch members ran the CWA Hostel at Dubbo.
- St Andrew's Presbyterian Boys' Hostel (1923 1945?)
 The Country Women's Association Hostel, Dubbo, was situated on the same site as St Andrew's Presbyterian Boys' Hostel.

Resources

- Dubbo Girls' Hostel, The Dubbo Liberal and Macquarie Advocate, 22 May 1945

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/country-womens-association-hostel-dubbo/